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 Objection

Comments We cannot believe that an industrial incinerator on this scale, would be allowed to dominate the skyline
for miles around, with the most devastating effect on the areas of natural beauty that surround this
site . An incinerator of this scale should not be built on Ford Airfield. It is too near to residential
developments, with more to be built, and the already overcrowded surrounding road network is not
suitable to cope with 240 HGV movements per day. This building would be the biggest building in this
coastal area and be visible for miles, particularly from the National Park and Arundel. At the beginning
of the lock down period, public engagement was scheduled to make residents aware of the proposal for
a very large incinerator. Due to the Covid Virus, the public exhibitions were understandably cancelled,
and many assumed the process had been postponed, but it now appears it was not, and the planning
application has been submitted. For such an important matter and issue as this, an extension to the
deadline, due to the Covid crisis, MUST NOW be allowed, so that proper due process and consultations
can take place in the correct way. That is what democracy means and that is what it is all about. Virus
or No Virus.
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